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Scholarship 
Notice: 

1. Please download a scholarship application from the Chapter
website or pick up an application at the Administration Office.

2. You are required to submit a complete application with ALL
supporting documents.

3. Thereafter, you are expected to attend the Chapter meeting 1
month prior to the award month.

IMPORTANT DATES: Opening/Closing Deadlines 

FALL SEMESTER: 
Opening: August 1st

Closing: August 31st

You are expected to be present during the September Planning and regular Meeting 

SPRING SEMESTER: 
Opening: December 1st

Closing: December 31st

You are expected to be present during the January Planning and Regular Meeting. 

Please have ALL Required Documents attached to meet criteria requirements, NO 
EXCEPTIONS. 


